
 
 

TELEPHONE, WEBSITE AND TEXTING SCAMS 

   

The Friendship Association invites you to a 
Coffee Morning, Tea and Biscuits available (Free) at  

Nailsea Masonic Hall on Friday 11 March 2022 at 1030 hrs. 
 

A member of the Avon & Somerset Police Fraud Squad will 
give a presentation on the current scams being operated via 

Websites, Texts and Phones, give advice and answer questions. 
 

   
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

If attending, please notify W.Bro Peter Harris 
on 01275-848450 or peterharris@belvedere1.plus.com  

(catering purposes only) by not later than Tuesday 8th March 2022. 
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